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August 4, 2019

Sunday, August 4, 2019
 9:30am 	 Children’s Music - Choir Room
 9:30am	 Sunday School 
10:10am	 Summer Choir
10:30am	 Worship Service
 5:00pm	 Deacon Meeting

Monday, August 5, 2019
 9:00-4:00	 Rummage Sale Setup

Tuesday, August 6, 2019
 9:00-4:00	 Rummage Sale Setup

Wednesday, August 7, 2019
 9:00-4:00	 Rummage Sale Setup

Thursday, August 8th 
 9:00-4:00	 Rummage Sale	
 1-2:00pm	 Food Pantry

Friday, August 9th
 9:00-4:00	 Rummage Sale 

Saturday, August 10th
 9:00-12:00	 Rummage Sale  and Cleanup 
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FBC 2020
Vision Campaign
Contributions Received: 		  $       133,600.00
Pledged:					     $	  47,340.00 

There the angel of the Lord appeared to him in a flame of fire 
out of a bush; he looked, and the bush was blazing, yet it was 
not consumed. Exodus 3:2 (NRSV)

Join us for a co-ed baby shower for Miss Brooklyn 
Lyric Henriquez, daughter of Rachel Akins and Lioney 
Henriquez on Saturday, August 3, 2019 from 2:00-4:00pm 
in the Fellowship Hall of First Baptist Church. Rachel is 
registered at Walmart.

Dear Church friends,

The people of First Baptist Church are like family to me. I would like 
to thank the church family from the bottom of my heart for the Cecil 
and Rebecca Hayes Scholarship.

Thank you so very much
Jerry Paul Winchester

Quarterly Report
At last week’s Quarterly Church Meeting:

The following were elected to the Church Nominating 
Committee: 	 JoAnn Burton,  Ed Garr, Ann Hacker, Jennifer Hannah, 
and Nettie Sosh.

The following were selected as the Deacon Nominating 
Committee: Ruth Bradley, J. Bill Sosh, Jeff Tipton, Todd Tremaine, 
and Nell Winchester.

The following were elected to serve as the Senior Minister Search 
Committee: Patsy Faulkner, Bill Hacker, Lindsay Lowe, David 
Myers, J. Bill Sosh, Jeff Tipton, and Jenny Watkins.



First Baptist Church at Worship 

The Eighth Sunday after Pentecost
August 4, 2019

Ten-thirty O’clock in the Morning

Scripture Lessons
Exodus 3:1-12, 19-22

Psalm 105:1-6, 23-26, 45b
Romans 12:9-21

Anthem by The Summer Choir
God Has Called Us

Sermon by David Cassady
“The Bush Is Burning”

The Celebration of Communion

	
	

	

Pastoral Care Emergencies
Nights and Weekend:

Minister:  Paul Sims
	          202-0595

If you are unable to reach this 
minister, please leave a message 
on his voice mail. Messages will 
be monitored at regular intervals.

Deacon:   Jeff Tipton
	         524-8395

USHERS & GREETERS
August 4, 2019

1. Colleen Darabant
2. Norman Teague
3. Geoff Marietta
4. Sherry Pace
4. Ernie Rich
4. Nancy Rich
5. John Goins
5. Stan Brasher
5. Sandi Curd
6. Steve Surmont
6. Bob Adkins
7. David Landrum

July 28th Summary:
		  Budget Offerings: 	 $              5,180.00	
	       YTD Budget Offerings:	 $         404,820.44
          Prior YTD Budget Offerings:	 $         413,466.09
		  YTD Budget Goal:	 $         436,422.00
		        Loose Change:	 $                    21.12
August 4th 
		      Nursery:     Kim Morton
              Children’s Church:  Lynn Tipton
				    Dave and Pam Worthy

       

Memorial Gifts:

Gifts have been given to the General Fund
in memory of TOM DAVIS

by
Hannah Anderson

Tim, Dee, Tanner, and Abe Barnes
Danny and Marsha Barnett

Joan Black
Stan and Patti Brasher

Bob and Jenny Cain
Bob and Kim Croley

Nancy Daniel
Pat Huff

Bobby and Linda McBurney
Steve, Kim, Michael Ray, Hannah and Jeffery Morton

Janet Pace
Don and Olivia Robinson

Allen Rudd
Bill and Nettie Sosh

Joyce Tipton
TriCounty Bridge

Pat Waddle

A gift has been given to the General Fund
in memory of KEN COBB

by
Bill and Ann Hacker

A gift has been given to the General Fund 
in memory of  LORRIE LOCKRIDGE

by 
Pat Huff

Gifts have been given to the White Flag Ministry
in memory of TOM DAVIS

by
Hometown Bank

Anne Hoskins

Gifts have been given to the Shoebox Ministry
in memory of TOM DAVIS and  LORRIE LOCKRIDGE

by
Ernie and Nancy Rich

A gift has been given to the White Flag Ministry 
in memory of BILL HOOVER

by
Stan Yonce

Welcome New Member:
			   “Lucy” Imogene York
				    by letter

The Sanctuary flowers for Sunday, August 4th
are placed in memory of 

BO PACE
in commemoration of his birthday, July 28th

by
Janet Pace

The First Baptist Pulpit

Our guest preacher for the next two Sundays (August 
4 and August 11) is David Cassady, President of 
The Baptist Seminary of Kentucky. Known to be a 
thoughtful, creative, and energetic speaker, Dr. Cassady 
is the founding president of Faithlab, a company which 
provides communications and consulting services to 
churches and other faith-based entities. In addition, 
he is a regular contributor to Faithelement and Glass 
Half Full podcasts. Joining David on Sunday is his wife, 
Rejeana. We welcome the Cassadys to Corbin and to 
First Baptist Church.


